
CWC Celebration Story – BCP Awards for CWC student Christmas Community support work  

Earlier this year, Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole Council requested nominations from schools to celebrate the community work of the young people in the area. CWC nominated a 

group of students on our student council for the ‘Schools Council / project of the Year’ award for in recognition of their work over the Xmas period. We were delighted to hear that BCP 

council have recognised their efforts with students winning awards in recognition of this valuable work. The students led a charity drive in the Autumn term collecting food and gifts for 

Bournemouth Food Bank that made up four hampers big enough to ensure families in need would have ample food, cleaning supplies and a few Childrens gifts to make the season a little 

easier. Alongside this they joined the Dunelm initiative collecting toys for children so that no child was left without at Christmas. This week, Becky McDade who is the Youth Development 

Worker for BCP council, came to college to present achievement certificates to our students. We are very proud of the work they have done to support our local community and the 

recognition they have received.   

 


